
 

 

 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL  
 

 

 

October 9, 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 

This is to advise you of the Student Associates in Learning (SAIL) Programme. It 

is spearheaded by the Dean of Discipline with the assistant of prefects.  This 

programme is designed to improve the students’ academic performance for the 

ensuing school year and is scheduled to begin on Wednesday October 18,2023 

Participants of the programme will be assigned a tutor and sessions will be 

conducted Monday through Friday when both the participant and tutor are 

available. 

If you need further clarification, please feel free to contact the Dean of Discipline 

- Bishop Mario Samuels at msamuels@ardennehighschool.edu.jm or you can also 

call (876) 457-5224. You may also contact Ms. Hyacinth Miller - Vice Principal. 

We look forward to your participation and co-operation in this endeavour. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

ARDENNE HIGH SCHOOL 

Nadine A. Molloy, JP 

Principal 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


